
Old Home Day Meeting 

Monday, 19 June 2017 

Tonight we met again! 

Present: Sue Kilgus, Matt Lampron, Christine Paquette, Lyman Cousens, Polly Dawson, 
Andru Lagasse and Kim Kenney. 

Our new member Christine introduces herself and what she has to offer to the 
committee. She is manager of the Homestead Inn and has many capable men that are 
willing to give volunteer time to our committee. They worked for Susan last year at the 
park and we were very grateful for their time. 

Polly passed around the thank you note from the Hanks, thanking us for the flowers we 
sent them for their anniversary. 

Lyman explained that he, with assistance from Katie at the town sent out the mailings 
for the Golf Tournament.He has added a higher price for sponsor, and offered the 
chicken barbecue as a sponsor event. Golf is Aug 24th, registration at 8 am, start 9 am. 
Kim is willing ask local businesses for donations for the raffle. The forms that Lyman 
sent out are posted on the Town website. 

Polly explained that she sent out letters and registration today for the Parade, the forms 
are available in the Town office and on the website. She stated that she will do the 
parade, come down to the park, present the Parade awards and then leave to attend 
her nephews wedding. 

Susan explained the contest of recycled art. Residents will put the art on their lawns, 
visible from the road, take pictures and email the picture to Bohd@yahoo.com with 
name, address and the theme of their art by 31July 2017. 

Lyman agreed to make sure Rhoda has spoken to Adele Sanborn and, if not, he will 
make sure Adele is told we have voted her our Artist of the Year. 
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